
Kelly Springs Elementary School                       Wanda Dismukes, Principal 

 December  2020  
S u n M o n  T u e W e d  T hu  F r i  S a t  

  1 2  3   4     50 Cents 5 

6   History:  
Look up Pearl 
Harbor.  What 
was its          
significance? 

7   8  
Good Citizens 

9  Virtual 
Scantron grades 
4th—6th 

10 Read The  
Gingerbread Man 
and bake      
Gingerbread 
cookies 

11 Jean $1.00 

 
 
 
Hanukkah    
Begins 

12 

13 14  Make Hot 
Chocolate and 
Watch a   
Christmas  
Movie with 
your family. 

15  Writing:  
What are your 
favorite things 
about the      
Holidays? 

16  Virtual 
Scantron grades 
4th-6th 
 
Progress Reports 
go home 

17 18 
 
 
 
Last Day of       
Hanukkah 

19  Read how 
different     
countries     
celebrate the 
holidays 

20 21    
Classroom    
Parties 1:00—
2:00 

22   Dismiss at 
11:30 a.m.  No 
Extended Day 
 
Carols in     
Center Court  
K-3rd; 4-6th 

23     
Christmas  
Holidays begin 

24  
Christmas Eve 
Read  The Night 
Before Christmas 
with your      
family 

25  
 Christmas Day 

26 
 
 
 

27 28 
Holidays 

29 
Holidays 

30 
Holidays 

31  
New Year’s Eve 

1 
New Year’s Day 

2 
Holidays 

We only have a few weeks until 
the Christmas Holidays!   Let’s 
work hard to finish up 2020! 
 
Virtual Students will have 
Scantron testing on Wednesday, 
December 9th and Wednesday, 
December 16th. 
 
PTO:  $.50 Popcorn on Friday, 
December 4th and $1.00 blue 
jeans on December 11th. 
 
Classroom parties will be on 
Monday, December 21st from 
1:00—2:00 p.m.  Sorry, but no 
parents will be allowed in the 
building. 
 
Tuesday, December 22nd school 
will be dismissed at 11:30.   
Please make arrangements for 
your students to be picked up at 
this time.   Buses will begin   
running at 11:30.  Make sure 
someone is at the bus stop to 
meet those younger students. 
 
NO EXTENDED DAY on 
Tuesday, December 22nd. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Students will return 
from Christmas        
Holidays on Tuesday, 
January 5th! 


